
St. Louis Public Schools Magnet and Choice Schools Placement Requests for the 2015-16 School Year are 

no longer being processed. 

The SLPS Magnet and Choice Schools Application period for the 2016-17 School Year opens October 1, 

2015. 

For your child to be considered for placement in the 2016-17 School Year Magnet and Choice Schools 

Pool A Lottery, you should submit an application for the school(s) desired between Midnight, October 1, 

2015, and 11:59 pm, November 5, 2015.  

Please look back to this space after November 24, 2015, when the 2016-17 School Year Magnet and 

Choice Schools Pool A Lottery is completed to see where projected open seats may exist .  

Thank you for your interest in the St. Louis Magnet and Choice Schools. 


